
From: Samantha Kong [mailto:samantha.kong@townofws.ca]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 2:48 PM 
To: Trish Barnett; clerks@aurora.ca; Raynor, Christopher; cmaher@newtecumseth.ca; 
DMcAlpine@barrie.ca; dleroux@town.uxbridge.on.ca; dirwin@oro-medonte.ca; 
flamanna@eastgwillimbury.ca; jteeter@oro-medonte.ca; jconnor@ramara.ca; john.daly@simcoe.ca; 
jespinosa@georgina.ca; jnewman@scugog.ca; jcurrins@city.kawarthalakes.on.ca; kshea@innisfil.ca; 
ksmyth@king.ca; ksaini@newmarket.ca; llyons@newmarket.ca; mderond@aurora.ca; clerks@durham.ca; 
pthoma@innisfil.ca; rmurphy@townofbwg.com; tgettinby@townshipofbrock.ca 
Cc: Gillian Angus-Traill; Ken Ferdinands 
Subject: Town of WS Council Resolution, re: LSRCA - Township of Ramara  
 
Re: Resolution from Councillor Ferdinands, re: Correspondence from LSRCA - 
Township of Ramara 2017 LSRCA Levy Apportionment to the Ontario Mining and 
Lands Commissioner  
 
Please be advised that the above-noted matter was brought to Council at its meeting 
held on July 18, 2017, and the following resolution was passed:  
 

Moved by Councillor Ferdinands 
Seconded by Councillor Kroon 
 
1)    That Council regrets the fact that a dispute exists between the Lake Simcoe 

Region Conservation Authority (LSRCA) and the Township of Ramara; and 
 

2)    That Council requests that the Township of Ramara re-consider their current 
position with respect to membership and payment of the allotted share of the 
levy until such time as the Mining and Lands Commissioner determines 
otherwise; and  
 

3)    That Council direct staff to send a copy of this resolution to all member 
municipalities of LSRCA. 

 
Carried 

 
 

 
Samantha Kong 
Council Coordinator | Corporate Services 
Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville 
111 Sandiford Dr., Stouffville ON | L4A 0Z8 
905-640-1910 Ext. 2222 | Fax: 905-640-7957 | townofws.ca 
Follow us on Twitter and Instagram.  Like us on Facebook 
 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, be advised that you 
have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited.  If you have 
received this email in error, please immediately notify me by telephone at (905) 640-1910 ext. 2222 
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